
WOMEN IN INTERNATIONAL ARBITRATION DINNER

September 14, 2009, New York

You are cordially invited to the 5th anniversary edition of the Women in International Arbitration Dinner in
New York, a wonderful opportunity to get together on the occasion of the ICC's Fourth Annual New York
Conference. Kathy Bryan of CPR, Josefa Sicard-Mirabal of the ICC, and Giovanna Micheli of the ICDR will join
us for a brief open discussion regarding their organizations' respective diversity-related initiatives and current
appointment practices, as well as practical steps that each of us can take to become an arbitrator.

The dinner will take place on Monday, September 14, 2009 at 8 p.m. at Al Diwan, a Lebanese restaurant located
at 210 Avenue A (corner of East 13th Street) in New York. If you wish to attend, please RSVP and send a check in
the amount of US $55 made out to Samaa Haridi at the following address:

Samaa Haridi
Crowell & Moring LLP
590 Madison Avenue
New York, NY 10022-2524
E-Mail: Sharidi@crowell.com

You can also pay directly via PayPal to samharidi@yahoo.com. RSVPs and contributions must be received by
September 7, 2009.

We hope that many of you, women and men, will join us for mezzes, kebabs, live Oud music (courtesy of Crowell
& Moring) and, most importantly, to catch up and share ideas and experiences with colleagues from all around the
world.

We would like to thank the ArbitralWomen association and the American Bar Association's Women's Interest
Network (WIN) for their support of this event.

Best wishes,

Samaa Haridi (Crowell & Moring), Ank Santens (White & Case), Yulia Andreeva (Debevoise), and Julie Bédard
(Skadden)


